

HOME OF

TEXAS ADVANTAGE VOLLEYBALL

COVID-19 Statement

Updated: March 16, 2020 (5:00pm)

USA VOLLEYBALL

We are continuing to monitor the status of COVID-19 coronavirus. In the interest of welfare and safety of our membership, USA Volleyball is eliminating the sanctioning for all USA Volleyball activities (including but not limited to events, practices, individual training sessions or anything covered by USA Volleyball insurance) effective 11:59 p.m., Friday, March 13. This ban on all USA Volleyball sanctioned activities extends through March 31. We are monitoring the situation on a daily basis and will provide periodic updates as information becomes more apparent. Please refer to this page for the latest updated information.

https://www.teamusa.org/usa-volleyball/features/usa-volleyball-response-on-coronavirus

Cancelled National Qualifiers:

Mideast Qualifiers for St. Louis & Indianapolis (14 Black, 14 Blue, 16 Black, 16 Blue, 17 Blue)

Colorado Crossroads Qualifier Week 2 (17 Mansfield Black, Amarillo 161, 18 Juli, 18 Kori)

Sho Me Qualifier for Week 1 (12 Black, 13 Black, 13 Blue, 14 Molten, 15 Molten, FW 14 Royal, FW 15 Royal, 14 Mansfield Black)

NEQ Qualifier **POSTPONED* Week 1 (14 Black, 15 Blue, 15 Elite)

NEQ Qualifier **POSTPONED* Week 2 (15 Black, 16 Black, 16 Blue)

Red Rock Rave Qualifier **POSTPONED* (18 Black, 17 FW Royal)

JVA World Challenge *POSTPONED (18 Black)

Northern Lights Qualifier Week 1 (12 Black, 12 Blue, 13 Black, 13 Blue, 14 Blue)

Northern Lights Qualifier Week 2 (15 Blue)

Cancelled Local and NTR Events:

ALL Local events at least until March 31

Red River Classic (16 Mansfield Black)

https://ntrvolleyball.net/ntr-event-cancellations-postponements/

Cancelled TAV Practices, Group Sessions, Private Lessons:

TAV Carrollton March 13-31. This includes **Metro** teams as well.

TAV Forth Worth March 13-31.

TAV Mansfield March 13-31.

TAV Amarillo March 13-31.

TAV Graham March 13-31.

TAV Mid-Cities March 13-31.

National Qualifier tournaments have communicated with us saying they are working with the hotels to cancel all reservations and not asses any cancellation/penalty fees. We cannot guarantee that will happen, but we are waiting on the hotels to communicate what their next steps are with us. For now, the airlines are just crediting accounts with the cancelled flights to apply the funds elsewhere. We do not know if there will be a chance to refund tickets completely, but we will provide information to you as quickly as we can.

Other Qualifiers

As of now, all other National Qualifiers are still on. We will be following the recommendations of USA Volleyball and the qualifiers taking place in each city. Please make sure you are keeping an eye on your emails as we will relay any information we receive via email and through your coaches.

In regards to travel, unless your qualifier has been cancelled, we recommend keeping those plans for now. The qualifiers will drop the rooms for parents who reserved through the housing companies once they are able.

Local Tournaments

We will continue to check with the websites every day and please make sure you are keeping an eye on your emails as we will relay any information we receive via email and through your coaches.

We are constantly monitoring the situation and as things change around the country and our area, there could be additional changes. This is unchartered territory for everyone and I am sure a lot of you are dealing with the same issues at your own work. We will not have time to respond to emails and questions concerning what is happening, so please just know we will be working on everything and will communicate with you all as soon as we have the information.

Thank you,

TAV Directors and Staff